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Membership: 
Faculty:  

Jeremy Day-O’Connell, Music (Spring 2017 replacement) 
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Policy Work: 
The Curriculum Committee has been asked to consider several proposals to establish certificate 
programs at Skidmore. We thought it best to work through the policy implications of certificate 
programs with CEPP prior to taking any action on these proposals. Since CEPP has 
(understandably!) been busy this year, the joint CC/CEPP conversation about certificate programs 
did not start until the end of the academic year. CC anticipates that this conversation will continue 
at the beginning of the Fall Semester. 
 
Routine Matters: 
In addition to the work of the full committee, the routine-matters subcommittee (Corey Freeman-
Gallant in the Fall, Ron Seyb in the Spring, David DeConno, and the Chair of CC) responded to many 
routine matters. (Routine matters include deleting courses no longer being offered, minor changes 
to existing courses, changes to prerequisites, and the like.)  
 
Curriculog: 
This year, the Registrar’s Office implemented Curriculog, a new software package to help manage 
curriculum changes. The software is an improvement on the Word-document system we used up 
until this year, which required a fair bit of file management by the Chair of the Committee to keep 
up with revisions to the proposals and 


